Dear Parents,

Summer Reading Logs need to be turned in as soon as possible. You can download the form from the Rocky River City Schools website (http://www.rrcs.org/SummerReading.aspx). Please write down the books your child has read over the summer and turn the form in tomorrow. If you can't get the form from online please list the title and author of books your child read over the summer on a blank sheet of paper and turn it in instead. Students will write about a book they read this summer in class. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cooke